
Due to our school district closing March 18th - April 5th, all Herculaneum High 
School and Senn Thomas Middle School events (home and away) 
scheduled now until April 5th are cancelled.  This includes all track meets, 
baseball games, golf matches, music activities, and all other MSHSAA and 
MSHSAA sanctioned activities.   
 
Here are a couple other important things to note: 

• There will be no practices after school effective immediately (March 16th). 
• No practices are to be held on or off campus during this closure.    
• All facilities will be closed during this time period to all outside 

organizations.  
• We are not going to reschedule anything until we officially come back to 

school. 
• We will evaluate athletics/activities scheduled April 6th at a later date and 

by a case by case basis.  

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time.  
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